LAW SCHOOL RECOMMENDATION LETTER


October 1st, 2019

Washington State University
Washington DC, 9000

Dear Admissions Committees,

I write this letter to recommend Mr. Allan Florrick for law school. Mr. Florrick has been working with our law firm for around five years now. I have known him to be an intelligent and exceptional attorney.

Through his commitment to service, we have seen the number of clients increase. His efforts to win challenging cases can’t go unnoticed in our firm. He was the force behind the famous Washington post case that was much publicized late year.

Besides his exemplary performance, Mr. Florrick is a team play, an attribute that has made him a darling of many in our firm. He is very articulate on matters of law. His passion for these professions is impressive.

I'm sure after his program; he will be among the best attorneys in the state. In this respect, I highly recommend him for this law program.

If you have any concerns about the candidate, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Perris Timberlake
